
 

Northern Select Ladies 

– invitation match v 

Northern select Men 

Northern Battle of the 

Sexes’ 
After our 2 successful days we are hoping to repeat our Battle of 

the (Northern) sexes on Saturday 14th September at the Galtres 

Centre, Easingwold. We are hopeful that we will be able to 

accommodate all who want to play. If you would like to play, (male 

or female) please contact me, Jill Newsome, at 

junco.nysmba@outlook.com or by ringing or texting me on 

07799681193 as soon as possible and no later than Friday 6th 

September. County Secretaries & Club secretaries may choose to 

collect names or you may contact me direct. Please indicate 

preferred playing position 

• The event is open to all members of clubs within the NESMBA 

• Cost for the day is £5.00 per person; we have found that his covers 

costs but we would like to raise a bit for  Yorkshire Air Ambulance. 

• You will need to bring your own refreshments although there are plenty 

of food outlets nearby for sandwiches etc. Tea and coffee will be 

available throughout the day. 

• All players will play all sessions with short breaks between. 

• Teams will be posted on the day and every attempt will be made to mix 

bowlers up so that you will meet as many people as possible. Disciplines 

will depend on numbers attending. 

• The day will probably be 9.15 register for 9.30 start, and finish around 

4.45 but I will be in touch when I have accurate numbers with a more 

detailed timetable. 

The aim is to enjoy bowls together, have a bit of fun and begin the 

season in style! To this end we will allow shorts or cut-offs in grey 

with club or white shirts. 
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